
Health & Safety Committee – January 19, 2021 

 

The Health & Safety Committee met January 19, 2021 via Zoom.  The committee reviewed potential 

changes to the District-Wide Safety Plan based on new requirements from the State to include 

provisions for Pandemic planning.  The next committee meeting is scheduled at 4:00 p.m. on 

February 10, 2021; location to be determined.  

 

 

 


